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Carol Morris has been a school district team member for twenty 
years; she joined the special services department in 1984 and 
transferred to the grants department in 1994 as an administrative 
secretary. 
 
Carol’s supervisors and co-workers admire her thoughtful, helpful, 
considerate and conscientious work ethic, but Carol’s most 
noticeable trait is her humility.  With each passing year Carol 
assumes new duties; she currently manages the Title I grant 
budgets for twenty-five schools, in addition to the other grant 
program budgets she maintains.  Management of the grant 
budgets is a monumental task and Carol does this in addition to 
her other administrative duties.   
 
In addition to the many central office administrators that Carol 
assists on a daily basis, her duties also put her in contact with 
several of the schools in the district.  Her interactions with the 
schools often turn a frantic panic into a solution-oriented, positive 
resolution.  Carol’s kind reassurance and willingness to assist 
rarely fails to end the call on a positive note.  She takes little 
credit for the many special things that she does to help others. 
 
Carol Morris is a valued and outstanding employee who does 
countless tasks to make the school district a better place to work. 
Please join us, the Board of Education, in honoring Carol Morris 
for her outstanding service to the Kenai Peninsula Borough 
School District and the students that we serve.   
 
 


